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FRN:   0007-1713-58 
  
September 17, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On September 16, 2008, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth) filed Transmittal Letter No. 1155, in 
error.  BellSouth was solely filing a revised TRP to reflect updated exogenous cost changes due to the revised 
Regulatory Fee factor of .00314, in compliance with MD Docket 08-65 (FCC 08-182) released on August 8, 2008.  
BellSouth inadvertently assigned Transmittal Number 1155, an effective date of October 1, 2008, and a reference to 
Section 204(a)(3) of the Communications Act. 
 

  
In accordance with Section 61.14, this transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically 
today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) in compliance with 
the electronic filing procedures.  
 
Any inquiries concerning this letter should be addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal 
Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
   


